
 
 

 

SC/LH 

15 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ carers 

Update from our Chair of Governors  

Governors wish to share our congratulations to Mr Rodgers on his new appointment. We are sad he is leaving JCSC 

but understand his choice and wish him every success for the future. 

We are very grateful to Mr Rodgers for all he has accomplished during his time as Headteacher, in particular 

his leadership of the school to the assessment of a “Good” rating by Ofsted in 2022. 

We will miss his determination to achieve the best for every student and his support for the staff team. 

We know that Mr Rodgers has led by example through some of the most challenging times our school has 

faced, including the Covid pandemic and its aftermath. 

Mr Rodgers’ work with his staff team means JCSC is in a strong position to face the future – with a new build for the 

school and the transition to a Secondary model of education. 

As governors we will miss working with Mr Rodgers. His professionalism, good humour, patience, and his 

kindness have made a real difference. 

We now move forward to a new era of development at JCSC. 

 

Governors are now in the process of recruiting for a new headteacher and will let you know when this is completed.  

Governors will be looking for the best possible head to follow in Mr Rogers footprints and ensure JCSC continues to 

thrive. 

 

We know you will be supportive and kind during this time of change and we thank you for that. 

Yours faithfully, 

Sue Currie. 

Chair of Governors. 


